
~tts. Fred Grunwald 
Mr. Ernest Grunwald 
Mrs. Stanley Talpis 

October 19, 1972 

Dear Mrs. Grunwald, Mrs. Talpis, and ~k. Grunwald : 

I am writing all three of you at this time in order 
that we might accomplish the minor name changes concerning 
the Grunwald Foundation which I discussed with Mrs. 
Grunwald recently. As you know, the term "Foundation" 
as applied both to the physical facility where the 
Grunwald and other collections are kept, and to the 
Grunwald collection itself, is not a descriptive term, 
has proved confusing, and in some ways has discouraged 
the contribution of other important collections which 
Mr. Grunwald hoped would follow from his initial gift. 

In consideration of our mutual desire and concern 
that the facility nruned for ~~. Grunwald become a true 
center for the enjoyment and study of the graphic arts, 
that other donors be encouraged to add to the collections 
held within that center, and that perpetual recognition 
be assured Mr. Grunwald's name for his generosity to the 
University, we have agreed as follows: 

1. ti~at the name of the physical facility be 
changed from the Grunwald Graphic Arts 
Foundation to the Grunwald Center for the 
Graphic Arts, and 

2 • that the name of the Grunwald collection be 
changed from tile Grunwald Graphic Arts 
Foundatioll to the Gru11wald Collection of 
Graphic Art. 

While riot directly affected by this name change, 
I want to take this opportunity to assure you, and others 
who are devoted to the continuing enhancement of the great 
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graphic arts resource which your husband and father 
stirnulated,that we are committed to that purpose also, 
and, in furtherance of that commitment, we will: 

1. continue to expand the Grunwald Collection by 
a selective acquisition program, and 

2. continue to guarantee the growth of the 
Grunwald Center for Graphic Arts as a center 
of excellence by providing, as we have in the 
past, for a Director whose interest and 
expertise lie in the area of graphic arts. 

3. Aggressively seek out additional significant 
collections of Graphic Arts. 

So that we may submit this change to the Board of 
Regents with indication of your approval, I would 
appreciate each of you signing your enclosed carbon 
copy of this letter and returning it to me. 

Sincerely, 

(!2~ 
Chancellor 

Enclosure 

Date I 



Mrs. Fred Grunwald 
Mr ~ Ernest Grunwald 
Mrs. Stanley Talpis 

October 1g, 1972 

Dear Mrs • Grunwald 1 Mrs • Tal pis 1 and !tr. Grunwald: 

I am writin9 all three of you at this time in order 
that we might accomplish the minor name changes concerning 
the Grunwald Foundation which I discussed with Mrs • 
Grunwald recently. As you know, the term "Foundation" 
as applied both to the physical facility where the 
Grunwald and other col-lections are kept, and to the 
Grunwald collection itself, is not a descriptive term, 
has proved confusing, and in some ways has discouraged 
the contribution of other ·important collections which 
Mr. Grunwald hoped would follow from his initial gift. 

In consideration of our mutual desire and ooncern 
that the fa.cili ty named for Mr. Grunvrald beco1ae a true 
oenter for the enjoyment and study of the graphic arts, 
that other donors be encouraged to add to the collections 
l'.teld within that center, and that perpetual recognition 
be assured Mr. Grunwald's name for his generosity to the 
University, we have agreed as follows: 

1. that the name of the . physical facility be 
changed from the Grunwald Graphic Arts 
Foundation to the Grunwald Center for the 
Graphic Arts, and 

2 • that the name ef the Grunwald collection be 
changed from the Grunwald Graphic Arts 
Four1dation to the Grunwald Collection of 
Gra~hi c Art. 

While not directly affected by this name change, 
I IA'ant to take this opportunity to assure you, and others 
~ho are devoted to the continuing eru1ancement of the great 
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grapnic arts resource which your husband and father 
stimulated, that we are committed to that purpose also, 
and, in furtherance of that commitn1.ent, \>le will: 

1. continue to expand the Grunwald Collection by 
a selective acquisition program, and 

2. continue to quarantee the growth of the 
Grunwald Center for Graphic Arts as a center 
of excellence by providing, as we have in the 

. past, for a Director ilthose interest and 
expertise lie in t.'le area of graphic arts. 

3. aggressively seek out additional $ignificant 
collections of Graphic Arts. 

So that we may submit this change. to the Board of 
Regents with indication of y·our approval, I would 
appreciate each of you signing your enclosed carbon 
copy of this letter and returning it to me. 

Sincerely, 

.Enclosure 

APPROVED AND ACCEPTED: -/All'/£_ 
C~v-~ 
OcJ, 2'1] /9:72-

Date 
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Mrs • Fred Grunwald 
Mr. E~nest Grunwald 
Mrs. Stanley Talpis 

Dear Mrs. Grunwald, Mrs. Talpis, and !ri.r. Grunwald' 

! am writinca all three of ye>u. at this time in order 
that we miqht aocompl.ish the minor name changes concerning 
tne Grunwald F~undation which I diacuaaed with Mrs. 
Grunwald recently. As you know, the term "FoU."'l.dat.ion" 
as applied both to the physice.l facility \f'here the 
Grunwald and other oollection5 are kept, and to the 
Grunwald .eollaetian itself, is not a descriptive termr 
hAs proved oonfusing, and in some ways has discouraged 
the C!Ontributio·n. of other impartaint oollectiou wil.:iioh 
Mr. Grunwa~d hoped would follow from his initia~ gift. 

In consideration of our mutual desire and oaneern 
that the faeil.i ty named for Mr. Grunwald become a true 
oenter for the enjoyment ancl stody of the qraphic arts, 
that ot.h.er donQrs be encouraged to add to the colleot:.lon&J 
held within t:.bat eenter, and that perpetual reaoqnition 
be a:ssliLred M.r. Grunwald's name for his generosity to the 
University, we ha.V'e agreed as follows: 

l. tha.t the name of the physical faeili ty be 
ehanqed from the Granwald Graphic Arts 
Foundation to the: Grunwald Cen~r fa·r the 
Gir aphi.e Arts , and 

2. that the name of the Grunwald collection bca 
changed from the Grunwald Graphic Arts 
Foundation to tr1e Grunwald Collection of 
Graphic Art. 

Wnile not directly affected by this name change, 
I ~ant to take this opportunity to ass~re you, and others 
who are devoted to the continuing enhancement of the gre~t 
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grapn~c arts resource which your husband a~d father 
stimula.ted, ti1a.t we are committed to that purpose al.so, 
and, in furtherance of that commitment, we will: 

1. continue to expand the Grunw-ald Collection by 
a selective acquisition program, and 

2. continue to quaran tee the growth of tlle 
Grunwald Center for Graphic Arts as a canter 
of excellence oy pro~~ding, as we have in the 
past, far a Oiractor :..rhose interest and 
expertise lie in the are~ of graphic arts. 

3. a~qressively seek out additional significarLt 
collections of Graphic Arts. 

:ao that \ola may submit this change tc the aoa.rd of 
Regents ~ith indication of your approval, I would 
appraciate aaoh of you sigriing y·our enclosed carbon 
copy of thia le.t ter and returning it to rue • 

Sincerely, 

\ 

Enclosure 

APPROWD AND ACCEPTED; 

1/ktuJ-, :_ IT a#p~ 
I t7 - ·-'). (~ ,_ { ·-z.__-

Date 




